
September 15, 2024 

 
Announcements 

If you are worshiping with us for the first time, welcome! Please join us for refreshments and 

conversation in the parlour after the service. 

• Thank you to everyone who contributed to the bake sale! Whether you baked, helped 
out, or purchased treats, your support made it a success. We truly appreciate your time 
and generosity! 

• Warm clothing wanted! We are collecting warm clothing, including coats, boots, hats, 

mitts, sweaters and pants for our Cozy Closet event, which will take place in October and 

November. Please leave your donations at the office or in the chapel. Thank you from 

the Social Justice Team. 

• Rides needed for seniors: Can you help? Rides to Friday Morning Coffee (10 - 11am), 
and Sunday Service (11am - Noon). Please speak to Lorna Bevcar 

• Friday or Sunday Coffee Time – We encourage people to sign up to host either a Friday 
or a Sunday Coffee Time. It is not difficult! We’d be pleased to show you how. Sign-up 
sheets are at the Parlour Door. Please speak to Lorna Bevcar or Marg Frayne. 

• Sept. 26, 7:00-9:00 PM Ceilidh – Dance, Music, Refreshments. St. Andrews Presbyterian 
Church, Fergus. Pay what you can, all donations go towards the 2025 El Salvador Mission 
Project. For more info contact Caleb at St. Andrews 519-843-3565 

• Wed Music Concerts:   Brad Halls will return to the Sanctuary with his “Mid-day Music at 
Melville” Piano Concert on Wed Oct 2nd at Noon. Please plan to come out for an hour 
and be part of listening and enjoying what Brad has in plan for us! This is a “freewill” 
event! 

 

 

 


